
 

 
 

January 27, 2020 
 
Garrett Graham 
PCS Group 
200 Kalamath St 
Denver, CO 80223 
 
Re: Approval Letter – Harmony Community Center – Site Plan Amendment 
 Case Number:  2017-6047-02 
 
Mr. Graham: 
 
On January 27, 2020 the Planning & Development Services Department approved your above referenced Minor 
Site Plan Amendment application. Thank you for all the work on this amendment.  
 
Please allow staff several working days to amend the official electronic documents. If at any point during the 
process we need further information, we will contact you directly. Please retain this letter for your records. If you 
have questions regarding this approval, please contact me at 303.739.7121 or dosoba@auroragov.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dan Osoba, Planner II 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
 

 cc:  James Spehalski, Melcor 
 Filed: K:\$MA\2019 MAs\2017-6047-02 Harmony Community Center CSP 5\2017-6047-02rev1 
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